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 8th September 2022 

 

~ Year 6 Swimming ~ 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

This year, our Year 6 children will be attending swimming sessions at Longfield Academy, beginning 
next week. This is a fantastic opportunity for our children, as they will receive a longer swimming 
session than in previous years, of 1 hour rather than 30 minutes, in the hope that they will achieve 
their 25m by the time they leave us in July. 

 

Unfortunately, we cannot take the full class for the session. Therefore, the children have been put 
into two groups. Group 1 will attend the sessions first, with their first session being Wednesday 12th 
September and their final session being Wednesday 19th October. Group 2 will then swim after the 
October half term holiday, until Christmas. If your child is in Group 2, I will send a reminder for you 
closer to the time.  

 

Your child is in Group 1, and will be swimming next week. Please ensure that girls bring a swimming 
cap. These are available to purchase in our school office for £3.50. 

 

If you have any questions at all, please let the office know and I can get back to you! 

 

Thank you for your continued support as always! 

 

Kind regards, 

Miss Henry 
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